
   
 

   
 

 

 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO LEVY DIFFERENTIAL RATES 

 
In accordance with section 6.36 of the Local Government Act 1995, notice is hereby given to the 
ratepayers of the intention by the Town of Bassendean to levy the following differential rates for 
each rating category for the 2023/24 financial year: 
 

Rating Category 
Rate in Dollar 

in Cents 
Minimum 

Payment ($) 

Improved – Residential 7.7400 1,183 

Improved – Commercial and Industrial 
(GRV) 

8.9010 1,183 

Vacant Land – Residential, Commercial 
and Industrial (GRV) 

11.6100 1,183 

 
Council adopted the Statement of Objects and Reasons for the above differential rates for 
advertising at the Ordinary Council Meeting on Tuesday 23 May 2023. The Statement of Objects 
and Reasons is available on the Town’s website www.bassendean.wa.gov.au and can be 
inspected at the Town’s Customer Service Centre, at 35 Old Perth Rd, Bassendean between 
8:30am and 5pm Monday to Friday. 
 
All submissions must be in writing and be received by the Town of Bassendean by 4.30pm, 
Thursday 22 June 2023. 
 
Once Council has considered the submissions, the Differential Rates (with or without modification) 
and the 2023/24 Annual Budget will be adopted by Council. 
 
For further information, contact the Town’s Rates Department on (08) 9377 8000. 
 
Cameron Woods  
Chief Executive Officer 
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